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Reply-To: bjornpoonen@gmail.com
To: planning@cambridgeredevelopment.org

Sent via form submission from Cambridge Redevelopment Authority

Name: Bjorn Poonen

Email Address: bjornpoonen@gmail.com

Subject: parcel at 3rd and Binney

Message: Dear CRA:

Although | am looking forward to the Volpe redevelopment and the new businesses it will bring, the pendulum has swung
too far in the direction of development at the expense of open space - the open space promised on the Volpe site has
been repeatedly diminished, ignoring the recommendations of prior studies by the city. | hope that any sale of Parcel Six

of the KSURP will contain terms that add its area to the open space, instead of making it yet another casualty of
development.

Thank you,
Bjorn Poonen
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